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January 13, 2014

Rachael Norton
Mathematics
255 MH

Dear Rachael,

At the end of each semester the Center for Teaching invites students to send notes of
appreciation to their instructors through our Thank-a-Teacher Program. Students reflect on
their semester and acknowledge their instructors for their enthusiasm and dedication to
teaching.

A student in your Engineering Math | course shared the following about the impact of your
teaching:

Thank you for your all your hard work and dedication in teaching your class. The fact
that you really give your 100% effort in making sure each one of your pupils can
understand everything that this course has to offer really makes us became even more
interested in the subject matter. Sometimes we might not seem so "alive" but deep down
inside us we really wanted to join the passion and enthusiasm that you provided in your
classes so far. Personally, I really hope that | will experience this kind of mutual symbiosis
between the teacher and the classroom as you really live up to the grand expectations.
Finally, I thank you again for everything that you have done for the class and wishing you
luck throughout your Masters degree and your future path.

-Zarif Imran Mohd Zahid

Congratulations and thank you for your outstanding teaching efforts at The University of
lowa. Your hard work and commitment to the success of your students is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
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/ " Jean Florman
Director



